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November 2012
International Netball Series, England v Australia - January 2013

As promised in our October Newsletter we now have details of the England test matches taking place in January 2013.  Those members who received the October first issue will be expecting both Australia and New Zealand to visit our shores, but unfortunately NZ have had to postpone their visit and this has also resulted in a change of some venues.
But Australia are still coming and all the details needed to purchase tickets are below, but please note that EN members cannot purchase tickets for Wembley Arena or the NIA in Birmingham at membership prices online you will need to call the relevant box office number.

	Sunday 20th January 2013 – UNIVERSITY OF BATH

Go to :   http://www.ticketline.co.uk/international-netball-series#bio



	Wednesday 23rd January 2013 – WEMBLEY ARENA, LONDON

CALL THE BOX OFFICE ON 020 8782 5629


	Saturday 26th January 2013 – NATIONAL INDOOR ARENA, BIRMINGHAM

CALL THE BOX OFFICE ON 0844 338 8000



Ticket prices at Bath and Wembley are :

Adult Member - £20




Adult non-Member - £24
Junior Member - £14




Junior non-Member - £16 
Family Member (2 Adults, 2 Juniors) - £54

Family non-Member (2 Adults, 2 Juniors) - £64
Ticket prices at the NIA Birmingham are :

Adult Member - £16




Adult non-Member - £20
Junior Member - £10




Junior non-Member - £12 
Family Member (2 Adults, 2 Juniors) - £42

Family non-Member (2 Adults, 2 Juniors) - £52
There are some early bird offers for parents when purchasing a Junior ticket but this is a very limited offer and you must get in fast or risk missing out!
Tickets are expected to be in high demand - to make sure you get yours NOW to avoid disappointment.
We also hope to have some good news shortly about our travel agent – so watch this space and start saving for those overseas tours!
We know that at least a few people read our last newsletter as they contacted us to say how much they liked the new logo, and one long standing England Supporter even sent in an article, so hopefully this will be the first of many ?
An article from  Liz Broomhead

Congratulations to all involved in the “new look” supporters club newsletter- it was very interesting to have the “logo” explained and the reference to the traditional background - and I like it very much. 
With such happy memories of 1999 in New Zealand at the WNC and the friendship and enjoyment of the  EN supporters – the “post horn” lady from Leicestershire I believe; the DJ who gladly played “our song” – ‘Simply the Best’ every time England took to the court.  The visit by the “Queen and Prince Charles” and their “parade” in front of the OZ supporters!!  (at that time Australia was debating becoming a republic). 
The most special moment – A Bronze Medal - and Fiona Murtagh rushing up from the arena floor to give me a big hug. The EN supporters definitely won the GOLD MEDAL for entertainment and support.
I am now looking forward to another era of the same; where the great English sense of humour, pride and passion will be resurrected on the battlefield known as the netball court.  Most importantly I have to say how proud I am of the current squad players and staff alike.   They perform as professionals BUT are back in touch with the supporters - their willingness to be involved in autographs following the matches, their acknowledgment of the crowds and their presence and presentations at the Goalden Globes was fantastic. Long may it continue !!!!
Thanks Liz!  - Ed
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Contact details : joan.mills@englandnetball.co.uk                                                                                
- 1 -
                              Church Cottage, Tinker Pot Lane, Woodlands, Otford, Kent. TN15 6AA


[image: image6.png]